
 
 

 

 

DATE:            March 22, 2024 

TO:                       Potential Respondents 

FROM:              Carrie Stoeckert—Senior Construction Contract Coordinator  

SUBJECT:                   Questions #2 

RFCSP752-24-985CS  

Kerr Hall Lobby Renovation  

1. The existing space has existing wall mounted Notifier Remote Firefighter Telephone jacks. 
Are these to be demolished and replaced or specifically left as is?  ANSWER:  The fire 
system is not to be changed. 


